
GOLDEN GLOBES CORRESPONDENT

HOST
The Golden Globes were last night, 
which means that awards season is 
now in full swing. Here to talk 
about her thoughts on the ceremony 
is my 17 year old niece, Annie.

ANNIE is in her bedroom. She looks as much as what you can 
imagine a 17 year old to look like. She does not look amused 
to be there. 

ANNIE
Hey.

HOST
It's great to have you on the show, 
Annie. 

ANNIE
(sarcastically)

I'm so happy to be here. 

HOST
So, what'd you think of the show 
last night?

ANNIE
It was like, whatever. 

HOST
Were there any moments from the 
show that you were excited about?

ANNIE
I, uh, I liked it when Jason 
Sudeikis won, I guess.

HOST
Oh! We're you a big Ted Lasso fan?

ANNIE
No, he just reminds me of my friend 
Emily's dad.

HOST
What?



2.

ANNIE
Yeah, like, you don't know Emily's 
dad, obviously, but he looks just 
like Jason Sudeikis, so when he won 
I was like, oh my God, he looks 
just like Emily's dad but like, not 
as put together, obviously. Emily's 
dad always dresses really, really 
well. We always see him and we're 
like, wow, you look super nice 
today.

HOST
Annie, do you have a crush on your 
friend Emily's dad?

ANNIE
What? No!!! And like, even if I did 
it wouldn't matter anyways because 
Emily's dad is dating the front 
desk lady from school now and 
apparently Jason Sudeikis' wife 
left him for Harry Styles so he's 
like, totally on the market. 

HOST
Moving on, you said you didn't 
watch Ted Lasso. Was there anything 
that you watched and liked?

ANNIE
I guess I liked Borat.

HOST
Borat won a couple of awards last 
night, how'd you feel about that?

ANNIE
I mean, like, the reason I liked 
the movie so much was because 
Emily's dad is actually from 
Kazakhstan, so it was really cool 
to be able to, like, absorb a piece 
of his culture. 

HOST
Annie, do you think that Borat is a 
real documentary?

ANNIE
What do you mean?
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HOST
You know what - forget it. So 
Emily's dad is from Kazakhstan?

ANNIE
Yeah, and he for real sounds just 
like Borat, which was like, a lot 
for me to handle. But NOT in a 
weird way. Just in a way that was 
like, 'wow, my friend's dad sounds 
exactly like Borat, let me just 
watch this movie to fall asleep 
every night for the next 6 weeks or 
whatever'.

HOST
You fell asleep to Borat for 6 
weeks?

ANNIE
I literally just said that I didn't 
do it in a weird way.

HOST
You know what, its been a long 
year. I can't even judge you for 
it. 

ANNIE
Thank you.

HOST
So, we've talked about things that 
you liked about the Globes this 
year, was there anything you were 
upset about?

ANNIE
Um... actually yeah, there is. And 
it's an opinion I've never shared, 
like, with anyone before, so if you 
can promise me that I won't get 
canceled for talking about it I'll 
say it.

HOST
You're really making me nervous 
with the way you're setting this 
up.

ANNIE
Promise me!
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HOST
Okay fine! I promise!

ANNIE
So like, Soul was actually really 
bad representation.

HOST
Soul, as in...

ANNIE
... as in one of the most 
critically acclaimed films of the 
year? Yeah. Horrible representation 
for the body swapping community. 

HOST
The what?!

ANNIE
You heard me. I've swapped bodies 
with another human soul before and 
it was absolutely nothing like they 
showed it in the movie.

HOST
Can I ask you what happened?

ANNIE
So like, I was at my friend Emily's 
house for a pool party last summer, 
and we were eating buffalo chicken 
wings because they're my favorite 
and then I like, started choking. 
And Emily didn't know what to do 
because we get CPR training or 
whatever in Senior health, so she 
called her dad and he like, got it 
out. But I think I almost died 
while I was choking so when the 
chicken piece came out my soul 
kinda went out with it, and I was 
in Emily's Dad's body for like, a 
whole minute. And I didn't learn 
the meaning of being alive when it 
happened like in the movie. I just 
learned that having a mustache 
isn't as fun as it looks, it's just 
itchy. 

HOST
Wow, that sure is some story.
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ANNIE
If I get canceled for sharing my 
truth I'll tell my mom to literally 
never invite you over for 
Thanksgiving ever again. 

HOST
I will do my best to keep my word.

ANNIE
Look, it was really nice talking 
about the Globes or whatever, but I 
actually have to call Emily to 
study for AP Bio. We're on the 
human reproduction unit. And that 
is one that I do not what to get 
wrong. 


